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April 18‘ 1950

Hone gohn Re Nichols, Commissioner
Burcsu of Indian Affairs
Depardsent of the Interior
Waghington, De Ce

Dear lre Nichols:

T am writing to you in the interest of ir. John B,
Hart, Toecutive Director, North Dakota Indian Affairs Comm.,
Rolla, North Dakota, who sent you the following telegram on
March 27th:

"Request you give us defindte information by wire as

w0 present Indian Bureaw plane on purchaging land oute
gide present boundoriecs of Fort Perthold Reservetion
and whether or not such purchuses will be placed in
non-taxable wwust status sicp prompt reply wire would
be appreclated."

T would appreciate it very much if you would have
this matter teken care of at your earliest convenience and
advise me as to the actions taken in regard to it.

Hoping that you are well and happy, wnd with kind
regards, I am

Simmh',

Wliajm



	Letter from Senator Langer to John Nichols Inquiring Whether the Bureau of Indian Affairs Plans to Buy Land Outside of the Fort Berthold Reservation Boundary, April 18, 1950
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1656609944.pdf.59Ei4

